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Friday 14th June 2024  
 

Thank you to all the parents who 
 attended the food tasting workshop 
yesterday. Our catering company 
ôLunchtimeõ prepared some delicious 
examples of the school menu which 
were much enjoyed and complimented 

on by parents.  
This week we have had 2 more 

 national assessments with the Year 
1 phonics screening and the Year 4 
multiplication check. All the children 
have worked hard to achieve their 

best. Well done! 
 

Our Stars this week are: 

Dates for your diary 

 

17.06.24 Y3 trip to Southbank 
 
21.06.24 Y3,Y4 and Y5 Performing 
at Music Concert 
 
24.06.24 Sports Day at GMH Park  
 
25.06.24 Y5 Into University Focus 
Day  
 
04.07.24 Y4 Cricket Tournament   
Kennington Park  
 
05.07.24 Y1 trip to Diana Memorial 
Playground, Kensington Gardens  
 
12.07.24 Whole School Dance    
Performance 2.15 - 3.15pm  
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  Attendance Punctuality Total Points  
Year 1 мл т ммрл 
Year 2 му мт стр 

Year 3 мт мс фнр 

 Year 4 нп мп рлл 

Year 5 у мо нтр 

Year 6 оп м нмтр 

hǾŜǊŀƭƭ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ  ŦƻǊ ǿŜŜƪ          

ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ  млΦлсΦнлнп  фнΦоу҈ 

мǎǘ tƭŀŎŜ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜΥ  ¸ŜŀǊ  р 

мǎǘ tƭŀŎŜ tǳƴŎǘǳŀƭƛǘȅΥ   ¸ŜŀǊ  с 

P.E kits  

Children should wear navy or black, non 
baggy shorts or plain sports trousers and a 
white t-shirt. Football shirts, logos or   
overly patterned clothing are not permitted. 

ñBe Fit Be Fun Be Friarsò t-shirts are   
available to buy from the school office at a 
cost from  Ã4.75. Children sometimes do 
not wear anything on their feet during    
indoor PE but must have pumps or trainers 
for outdoor PE. Children who are going 
swimming need to provide their own trunks 
or costume, hat and towel. 
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                 Early Years  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been 
learning about the story 

ôBarry the Fish with Fingers.õ  

We painted some under the sea 
pictures.  

We used our fingers to 
find different ways of 

making 10.  

We practised blowing 
bubbles like Barry the 

fish.  


